
 
 
 

 

 

 

AGUA CALIENTE WATER AUTHORITY BOARD 

MEETING SUSPENSION NOTICE 

April 1, 2020 

 
On March 17, 2020, the Tribal Council declared a State of Emergency throughout 

the Reservation due to the significant threat posed by the worldwide spread of 

COVID-19. 

 

Pursuant to the Tribal Emergency Declaration, the Tribal Council on March 17, 

2020 voluntarily ordered the temporary closure of all Tribal enterprises, both 

gaming and non-gaming, including wholly-owned Tribal business entities, and 

Tribal business entities operating as an arm of the Tribal government, as well as 

reducing, as feasible, Tribal Government operations including suspension of all 

government meetings. 

 

In addition, the Governor of the State of California issued Executive Order N-33-

20 on March 19, 2020 directing all residents immediately to heed current State 

public health directives to stay home, except as needed to maintain continuity 

of operations of essential critical infrastructure sectors to protect the health and 

well-being of all Californians; and  

 

Given these actions, the Agua Caliente Water Authority Board is hereby 

temporarily suspending all meetings until the state of emergency is terminated by 

Tribal Council.  

 

 

If you have questions about this notice please contact: 

 

Margaret Park, AICP, MBA 

Director of Planning & Natural Resources  

Agua Caliente Water Authority 

Email: mpark@acwaterauthority.org 

Phone: 760-883-1326  


